
Subject: Proposed abortion changes
Date: Monday, 3 September 2018 2:01:15 PM

Dear Minister of Health Jackie Trad MP,

I hope you and your staff are well.

I wish to put forward a submission regarding the proposed changes to the legislation for
 abortion, with submissions closing this Wednesday.

I do not support these changes, as they would unnecessarily end unborn babies lives. I
 would also like to advise that as the President of a Community group that there has been
 poor community consultation about these proposed changes.

The Governments proposal would negatively impact on the number of births.

Queensland and Australia could do more to assist expecting parents, to see more babies
 being born. A suggestion would be to focus other legislation that deals with "first home
 owner + first child in family" to support parents, eg
First home owner with first child eligible for $100,000 towards first home
First home owner with second child eligible for $200,000 towards first home
First home owner with third child eligible for $300,000 towards first home.  

Regards,

Stevo Vlaisavljevic  
President of Serbian Orthodox Church "Sveti Nikola" Wacol
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